
 
 
Teachers can now see the student’s view within Scholastic News.  Navigate to your Scholastic News account via Clever, 
then click on the switch homepage option in the upper right corner. 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
Once on the student view, navigate to where you would like to go.  Afterwards, simply click on the switch homepage option 
again to return to the teacher view. 
 

 
 
You can always find  the BCS Tech Tips here.  Please feel free to provide additional suggestions for future Tech Tips.  

https://sites.google.com/bcswan.net/instructionaltech/tech-tips-2021-2022

